

Tanya D. Lane Town Manager

TOWN OF NEWINGTON

131 Cedar Street Newington, Connecticut 06111

Department of Human Services



January 3, 2017

American Radio Relay League Attn: Tom Gallagher 225 Main Street Newington, CT 06111

Dear American Radio Relay Leauge,

On behalf of the Newington Department of Human Services and the residents of Newington, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support this Holiday Season. Thank you for your generous donation of toys, food and household items given to our Holiday Food, Toy and Gift Program.

Your kindness and generosity allows us to assist our residents who are experiencing financial and other hardships. This year, we will serve approximately 400 households composed of families, single adults, elderly, and persons with disabilities experiencing financial difficulty due to a chronic illness, unemployment and low or fixed income. Your contribution allows us to provide food for Thanksgiving, and gift baskets for Christmas or Hanukkah. This donation is a charitable contribution.

Thank you so much for making the holidays brighter for Newington residents in need.

Sincerely,

Carol LaBrecque

Director of Human Services

Parol La Brecque

Phone: (860) 665-8590 Fax: (860) 665-8599 humanservices@newingtonct.gov www.newingtonct.gov